
Sincerely,

IntechOpen

NOTIFICATION OF CHAPTER ACCEPTANCE

October 08, 2024, London

Dear Assistant Prof. Ujianti,

It is our pleasure to inform you that the manuscript titled ""Unlocking the Links: Vitamin B12 Deficiency,
Hyperhomocysteinemia, and Steatohepatitis"", submitted to Open Access book "A Comprehensive Guide to
Nonalcoholic Fatty Liver Disease", has been accepted for publication on  October 08, 2024.

Congratulations on your achievement! We would like to thank you for your contribution to the scientific
community, and for ensuring your research is freely available to readers all over the world.

We wish you every success with your publication.


